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Addendum 1 for EnergizeNepal signed on 26 October 

by Vice-Chancellor of  Kathmandu University Prof. 

Dr. Bhola Thapa and H.E. The Ambassador of  The 

Royal Norwegian Embassy in Kathmandu Ms. Torun 

Dramdal. 

A funding amount of  ~NRs. 6.2 cr is allocated for 

further standardizing the test rigs at TTL. 

Completion of  the experimental works in the 

erosion test rig for erosion study in cross-flow 

turbines by Mr. Oblique Shrestha, PhD 

candidate at TTL 

Start of  the experimental works in 

Pump as Turbines (PAT) by Mr. 

Nischal Pokharel, MS candidate at 

TTL 

70 technical papers 

received for IAHR-

Asia 2021 conference 

to be held at KU 

from Nov. 22-23 


